
 

  

June 12, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians 
 
I hope that this message finds you and your family safe and healthy.   
 
I am sure that you would agree, that it has been a challenging school year. We continue 
to learn a lot about resilience, perseverance, and managing change. We are so proud of 
our students. They are learning such important life lessons and they are developing new 
work habits and skills that will certainly help them in the future.  
 
I am reaching out today to let you know that our school secretaries are required to verify 
mailing addresses for every student. You can expect to hear from your school secretary 
by phone or electronic communication. This is critical because we intend on mailing all 
students’ Provincial Report Cards at the end of June. If we cannot verify your mailing 
address, we will not be able to send your child’s report card and other relevant 
information home to you. We have a responsibility to protect your child’s personal 
information and so, address verification is an important first step. Kindly note that if your 
address cannot be confirmed, the report card will be held at the school until your child’s 
re-entry next school year. Please make every effort to confirm your mailing address with 
our secretaries.  
 
Finally, you are strongly encouraged to visit our website throughout the summer for 
updates and information as they related to the plans for re-entry to school. We will post 
as much information as possible, and will share our re-entry plans based on the guidance 
and directives we receive from the Ministry of Education and Public Health Officials. 
 
Take good care, stay safe, and be kind to one another.    
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz 
Director of Education 
 


